
VILLAGE OF MILLERTON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of 

the Village of Millerton on December 13, 2022, at 6:00 p.m., at the Village Hall located at , 5933 

N. Elm Avenue., Millerton, New York to hear all interested persons regarding Local Law “E” of 

2022 entitled ““A Local Law to Amend the Village of Millerton Village Code by Amending 

Chapter 145 “Taxation”, Article III “Senior Citizens Tax Exemptions”,   
 PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that copies of said proposed Local Law are 

available for review at the Village Hall, 5933 North Elm Avenue, Millerton, New York and at 

the village website, www.villageofmillerton.net 

 

 All interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard in person or by directing 

comments in writing to the Village Board of Trustees, 5933 North Elm Avenue, Millerton, New 

York, 12546.  

 

 By order of the Village Board of Trustees of the Village of Millerton dated November 28, 

2022. 

     

 

Nicole Richard  

Village Clerk 

Village of Millerton 

 

 

 

 


